
5.9.23  
 
Good afternoon,  
 
I am looking forward to welcoming Amber class into school tomorrow ready to start our exciting 
learning journey together.  Their classroom has had a revamp and I can’t wait for them to see it! 
 
We will spend time this week getting to know each other, reminding each other of our school golden 
rules and considering all the ways that we want to move forward together as learners this year.  
 
As we settle into our new school year I will remind all children of my expectations for my time with 
them and it would be brilliant if you could support me in this by having conversations at home 
around how to be a responsible school citizen. 
 
The golden thread running through all that we do this year will be reading.  If a child can read well 
then all areas of life become easier, and more pleasurable, to access. We will read in all subjects and 
spend lots of time practising our speed sounds – the building blocks of reading.  I will make sure all 
children have a copy of these to bring home and practise with you. 
 
I know we are going to have a brilliant year together, I can’t wait to get started! 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
 

S Autie 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Community School 
 


